
    

Newsletter
9th February 2024

We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Kate Davenport, Lauren Stone 
Named Governor for Child Protection: James Beamish



    
The girls won both their games against Cockington. Mr 
Brown said ‘the girls played great football, moving the 
ball quickly and working as a team’. Player of the match 
went to our team captain, Marla, in the first game and to 
Amara in the second game. 

Sporting News 
The boys and girls 3/4 football teams were both 
in action this week.

Mr Brown said ‘the boys played very well, 
creating many opportunities to score goals and 
passed the ball well as a team, they represented 
the school very well together.
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House Points - Weekly/ Termly

 

Bevan House
898 (3196)

Stephenson House
980 (3704)

Pankhurst House
939 (4093)

Thompson House
408 (2539)



    

Reflective Awards

 

Year R Athena
Year 1 Emeliya
Year 2 Saanchi
Year 3 Jacob
Year 4 Evuprasia
Year 5 Harry
Year 6 Ashton



    

Aspiration Awards

 

Year R Saorise
Year 1 Mia-Louise
Year 2 Jakey
Year 3 Christopher
Year 4 Amara
Year 5 Charlotte D
Year 6 Zenna



    

Independence Awards

 

Class R Maisie
Class 1 Phoenix
Class 2 Ayobami
Class 3 Autumn
Class 4 Julita
Class 5 Layla C
Class 6 Peyton



    

Confidence Awards

 

Year R Willow
Year 1 Zayn
Year 2 Nevaeh
Year 3 Ammar
Year 4 Lola
Year 5 Donatella
Year 6 Tehya



    

Perseverance Awards

 

Class R Felix
Class 1 Mia O’b
Class 2 Layton
Class 3 Ashar
Class 4 Marla 
Class 5 Godwin
Class 6 Bradley



    

Risk-taking Awards

 

Class R Ezra
Class 1 Joshua
Class 2 Otto
Class 3 Harper
Class 4 Trisha
Class 5 Holly
Class 6 Naeto



    

Discipleship Awards

 

Class R Isla S
Class 1 Riley
Class 2 Tamara 
Class 3 Hannah
Class 4 Lucas 
Class 5 Evelyn
Class 6 Sid



    

Upcoming Events

 

Monday 12th February - Monday 19th 
February 

School closed. Half term.

Tuesday 20th February School reopens 



    

 

Dear Jesus

Help us to be kind and loving 
to others.

Amen



    

 

Contact us: 

Our Lady of the Angels, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB

Tel: 01803 613095 

Email: admin@olota.uk 

Website: ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk
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